
 

April 4, 2024 

 

Dear WFSLM Canadian Chapter Team, 

On behalf of Tearz Foundation, I would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude for 

choosing us as your partner for the Ramadhan project "Reaching the 

Unreachable." Your trust and support mean a great deal to us, and we are 

honored to have collaborated with your organization on this meaningful initiative. 

Tearz Foundation was established in the year 2004 by a group of dedicated young 

individuals with a mission to help the needy and ensure that those in rural areas 

receive the assistance they require. Over the years, Tearz Foundation has 

undertaken a range of projects including water wells, educational initiatives, 

Ramadhan projects, zakat distributions, disaster relief efforts, women 

empowerment and many more. We also have a Ramadhan project under the 

theme "Feed the needy," where we distribute dry rations to those in need across 

the country. 

Thanks to our partnership with WFSLM CC and the generous contribution of LKR 

675,000, we were able to distribute 105 dry ration food packs to low-income 

earners and widows in Kahatagasthagiliya and Kiribbewa areas in the district of 

Anuradhapura. This support directly impacted the lives of individuals who rely on 

daily wages in the cultivation sector and widows facing economic challenges. 

We deeply appreciate WFSLM CC's commitment to making a positive difference 

in the community and for choosing Tearz Foundation as your partner for this noble 

cause.  

Attached below in this document are receipts of your generous donation and a 

few pictures of the distribution. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 

to contact me at +94 77 651 5415. 

Once again, thank you for your generosity and collaboration. We look forward to 

continuing our partnership and working closely on many more impactful projects 

in the future. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Mohamed Miflal 

Co-Founder 

Tearz Foundation  



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 


